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Chinchillas  
Children in Chinchillas class enjoyed an archery session recently at Mendip Activity Centre.  
 
They have also completed art based on work by George Seuret - he produced images using dots 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 20th June – Freddie 
  
  

 
             
            

 

June 
Mon 24th    Sports day 
Frid 28th   Year 6 Lifeskills – email to follow 
 
July 
Mon 1st   Reserve sports day 
Tues 2nd   Moving up day – (Year 6 to Chew Valley and New Year R children in) 
Thurs 4th   Year 6 Rounders – email to follow 
Tues 9th   Lemurs cookery day at BS 
Thurs 11th   Lemurs Quad Kids – email to follow 
Tues 16th   KS2 play – village hall – dress rehearsal 
Thurs 18th   KS2 play – village hall – two performances – 2pm and 6pm 
Tues 23rd   Leavers assembly – 9.30am 
Tues 23rd   End of Term 6 
 
All the dates are also published on the Federation website. Additions or changes will be in bold 

 

 

 

 

Please remember to 

apply sun cream to your 

children before school 

and wear a sun hat! 

 

 
 

 



Year 1 Tag Tails 

Children in Year 1 visited Bishop Sutton football club  
last week and took part in a tag tails rugby tournament 
with other local primary schools. They really enjoyed 
the experience, they didn't let the weather dampen 
their spirits and were brilliant ambassadors for  
Meerkats and Stanton Drew. They played brilliantly  
with good sportsmanship. Well done! 
 

 
 
 

Bikeability 
Children in Year 6 took part in Bikeability training this week. The cycle training equips children with vital life 
skills. They not only learn to cycle, they gain independence, social skills and a sense of wellbeing. We are 
pleased to say they all passed! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sun cream and sun hats  

Please ensure sun cream is applied before school in this hot weather – teachers are unable to apply sun 
cream to children. Also, please send in a sun hat and water bottle every day. Thank you.  
 
Sports day 
This year, sports day will take place on Monday 24th June with a reserve date of Monday 1st July if raining, 
at the cricket field. Could parents please arrive there at 1.30pm, children will join you after lunch. Children 
may be taken home from the cricket field when the event finishes. Please remember to dress your child in 
PE kit for the day with a t-shirt in their house colour.  
Deer = Blue 
Fox = Red 
Hedgehog = Green 
The children should know which house they are in, but please contact the office if you are unsure. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
Certificates 

Well done to the following children who received certificates (for hard work or positive 

attitude, great behaviour or good manners etc) in the latest celebration assemblies:  

 

Meerkats Chinchillas Lemurs                             

Maggie Wilf The whole class! Aurelia  

Elodie Elijah  Rory  

   Riley  

   Olivia  

     
 

Note: the records are made by Year 6 children, so apologies if there are any omissions/mistakes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Leaves 

 

Term Dates 2023-24  

Term 6 Tuesday 4 June 2024 to Tuesday 23 July 2024 

 

INSET days 2023-24 

 Monday 3 June 2024 

 

Term Dates 2024-25  

Term 1 Wednesday 4 September 2024 to Thursday 24 October 2024 

Term 2 Monday 4 November 2024 to Friday 20 December 2024 

Term 3 Tuesday 7 January 2025 to Thursday 13 February 2025 

Term 4 Monday 24 February 2025 to Friday 04 April 2025 

Term 5 Tuesday 22 April 2025 to Friday 23 May 2025 

Term 6 Tuesday 3 June 2025 to Tuesday 22 July 2025 

 

INSET days 2024-25 

• Monday 2 September 2024  

• Tuesday 3 September 2024  

• Friday 25 October 2024  

• Monday 6 January 2025  

• Friday 14 February 2025  

• Monday 2nd June 2025 

• Monday 2 June 2025  

 

Website:  https://www.bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk 
Email:   sdps@bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk 
Twitter:  @BSSDFederation 
 
 

https://www.bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk/
mailto:sdps@bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk


 

Friends update  
 
Ice lolly and ice pop sale at sports day - Monday 24 June 
At the end of sports day, the Friends will be selling ice lollies!  All ice lollies are 50p (cash only). 

 
 
 
Clothes Collection – Next date booked! Monday 1 July 
We have booked the next clothes 
collection on Monday 1 July. All donations 
to be dropped to the school by 9am on 1 July. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Donations for the school stalls at the Stanton Drew Flower Show 
We will be running a few stalls at the Stanton Drew Flower Show, and we need your help to gather items. 
We collected lots of packets of sweets for our Sweetlotto stall.  Thanks to everyone for taking part in the 
Crazy Hair Day on Friday 14th June.  We hope that all the children enjoyed coming in with crazy hair! 
Our next event is on: Friday 19th July – PJ day 
Wear your pyjamas into school and bring in items for the Tombola stall.  We are looking for smellies, gift 
sets, toys, puzzles boxes of biscuits (no alcohol). 
All the children are welcome to enter into the flower show, all the classes are listed here: Stanton Drew 
Flower Show and Fete – Stanton Drew Village Hall (cardindex.co.uk) 
 

 

 

https://www.cardindex.co.uk/SDVH/stanton-drew-flower-show/
https://www.cardindex.co.uk/SDVH/stanton-drew-flower-show/


 
Raffle Ticket Sponsors 
We are still on the lookout for a local company that can sponsor the printing of our raffle tickets.  We hold 
one to two raffles per year and the tickets cost around £40 to print each time.  If we don’t manage to find 
a sponsor then the Friends will have to use funds to pay for the printing. 
 
All Glass and Locks have kindly sponsored the raffle tickets in the past, but we are looking for a new 
company, do you own a company or know of someone that would like to help? 
 
Please email stantondrewfriends@gmail.com or message 07738569503 if you are interested. 
 
The business will be advertised on each ticket so it’s a win-win!  Here’s an example of the ticket design: 

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
New members 
We are still looking for new members to join the Friends, you can help as little or as much as you want.  If 
you are interested in finding out more about joining the Friends, then please email Catherine at 
stantondrewfriends@gmail.com or message 07738 569503. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Facebook groups 
Keep up to date with events and updates by following the Stanton Drew Primary School Parents & Carers 
page and Stanton Drew Primary School Friend Association page on Facebook.  The Friends post when a 

new event has been booked so make sure you follow both pages. 😊 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Easy Fundraising 
You can raise FREE donations for us every time you shop online. Over 7,000 brands will donate to us when 
you use easyfundraising to shop with them – at no extra cost to yourself! These donations really mount up 
and make a BIG difference to us, so we’d really appreciate it if you could take a moment to sign up and 
support us. It’s completely FREE and only takes a moment.  

School Lottery  

Please sign up and support the school lottery! 

Go to: 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/stant

on-drew-primary-school 

Tickets for the lottery cost just £1 per week. There is a 

guaranteed cash winner for the school every week and the 

chance to win the £25,000 jackpot.  There is no 

commitment to stay in the lottery and players can choose 

to leave at any time. 

 

 

 

mailto:stantondrewfriends@gmail.com
mailto:stantondrewfriends@gmail.com
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/stanton-drew-primary-school
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/stanton-drew-primary-school


You can find our easyfundraising page at 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/stantondrewps/?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=pmc&
utm_content=gs-email1 

 
Thank you, The Friends 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Outside providers 
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